
TOULOUSE - 08 June 

Race 1 

1. FANCHON - DQ at a minor venue sixteen days ago. More needed.  

2. FAENA DE MONTCEAU - DQ at Eauze at the end of last month. Others 
preferred.  

3. GUITAR HERO - Fair 12L fourth at a minor track nine days ago. Step forward 
needed.  

4. FERRY BOAT - Good 1.25L second at Eauze last week. Claims if replicating 
that effort.  

5. GARANCE GRIFF - Fourth beaten 3.5L in a driven race at Montauban last 
month. Notable contender without shoes. 

6. FURIOSO A QUIRA - Victorious by 3.25L in a driven event at Chatillon just 
over four weeks ago. Of note. 

7. FLAMENCO QUICK - DQ in a driven contest at Carcassonne first up. 
Improvement required on mounted debut.  

8. FROMENTIN - Refused at a minor venue sixteen days ago. Others hold more 
obvious claims.  

9. GAMINE DU PERCHE - Fair 9L fourth at Chatelaillon just over a fortnight 
ago. Has won at this track in the past.  

10. FANDANGO GLYCINES - DQ in a driven race at this venue eleven days 
ago. Others hold more obvious claims.  

11. GLADYS TARTIFUME - DQ at Chartres twelve days ago. Others preferred. 

12. FORUM - Fair 6.25L sixth in a driven race at this track eleven days ago. 
Strong claims third up.  

13. FAMILY DU CHENE - DQ at this circuit in a driven contest in April. Others 
hold more obvious claims.  

14. FLEURON DE NEUVY - Runner-up beaten 1.25L in a driven contest at this 
track eleven days ago. Top chance racing barefoot.  

15. FANTA GIULIA - Midfield finish when 6.25L ninth in a driven race at 
Marseille-Borely twelve days ago. Needs to put that effort behind her on 
mounted debut.  



Summary 

FLEURON DE NEUVY (14) can take this having finished 1.25L second here. 

Leading contender to go one place better. FORUM (12) is considered for the 

win on the back of a 6.25L sixth at this circuit. In the mix. GARANCE GRIFF (5) 

enters calculations. Beaten 3.5L fourth at Montauban and holds claims if 

building on that effort. FURIOSO A QUIRA (6) found success by 3.25L at 

Chatillon and is another to consider. 

Selections 

FLEURON DE NEUVY (14) - FORUM (12) - GARANCE GRIFF (5) - 

FURIOSO A QUIRA (6)  



Race 2 

1. GLORIA DU CADRAN - DQ on three of her last four starts including at a 

minor venue nine days ago. Others preferred.  

2. GOURMANDE - Held 13L seventh in a mounted race at Caen in April. 

Looking for a first victory at the 24th time of asking.  

3. GRENADA YAMM - 22 race maiden finished 5.5L ninth at Niort nine days 

ago. Others make more appeal.  

4. GIOTTA - Fair 11L fifth at this track eleven days ago. Improvement required.  

5. GIRLY D'HUON - Held 18L eighth at a minor circuit ten days ago. Claims on 

earlier form and races barefoot. 

6. GRENADE THORIS - Good 3.25L fourth at Beaumont-de-Lomagne a month 

ago. Bold show expected without shoes. 

7. GUESS DU VALLON - 45L 12th at this track at the start of October. Debuting 

for a new trainer.  

8. GREEN CARD - Below par 49L 11th at La Reole just under four weeks ago. 

Likely to find a few too good.  

9. GERIBIA DU PARC - Fair 5L seventh at this venue eleven days ago. More 

needed racing barefoot. 

10. GAGNANTE DE CREPON - 20L tenth at Grenade first up 24 days back. 

Improvement likely.  

11. GOLDY D'ATOUT - DQ at Avignon eleven days ago. Claims if maintaining 

stride.  

12. GLORY BOX - Good 4.5L fourth at Cavaillon last month. Strong claims.  

13. GLOIRE DU CHENE - Winner of two of her last three starts including by 

2.25L at Beaumont-de-Lomagne a month ago. Leading contender without 

shoes. 

14. GEORGIA DE REMILLY - 42 race maiden finished seventh on grass at 

Rostrenen just over two weeks ago. 

15. GLYCINE D'ALBRET - Fair 5.5L fifth on grass at Eauze eight days ago. 

More required.  



16. GUIMAUVE DANOVER - Fair 5.5L fifth at Chatelaillon just over two weeks 

ago. Of note having won twice here in the past. 

17. GUINESS GRIFF - Took a step forward when 6.25L sixth at Montauban 

second up. Notable contender.  

18. GIADA - DQ on three of her last four starts but was successful by 1.25L at 

Montauban in the other. Risky proposition.  

Summary 

GLOIRE DU CHENE (13) may take this having demonstrated good form when 

winning by 2.25L at Beaumont-de-Lomagne. Contender. GRENADE THORIS 

(6) makes the shortlist following a 3.25L fourth in the aforementioned contest. 

GLORY BOX (12) enters calculations on the back of a 4.5L fourth at Cavaillon. 

In the mix. GUINESS GRIFF (17) is another to consider racing third up. Beaten 

6.25L when sixth at Montauban. 

Selections 

GLOIRE DU CHENE (13) - GRENADE THORIS (6) - GLORY BOX (12) - 

GUINESS GRIFF (17)  



Race 3 

1. IDEAL DE CALVETI - Victorious by 1.25L at Pont-de-Vivaux in April. Bold 

show expected.  

2. IVANKA BAROSSO - DQ on three of her last four starts including at Cagnes-

sur-Mer in February. Debuting for a new trainer.  

3. IDEALE PENNOISE - Held 13L seventh at a minor venue nine days ago. 

Others preferred.  

4. IMPERIAL GOLD - Good 4.5L fourth at this circuit in April. One to note.  

5. IGRAINE DOTHRAK - Runner-up beaten 1.25L at this track in April. Top 

chance.  

6. INKA DU VIVIER - Unbeaten in two starts including by 4.25L at Gournay just 

over two weeks ago. Leading contender.  

7. IKKO DES RACQUES - Third beaten 6.25L at Beaumont-de-Lomagne 

eighteen days ago. Notable runner.  

8. INES DES EPINES - Debuting for a new trainer having finished 12th at 

Vincennes last month.  

9. IRINA DU RIS - DQ on three of her last four starts. Likely to improve for her 

first start since February.  

10. I LOVE GABINLEA - DQ at Beaumont-de-Lomagne last month. Of note 

having finished 9L third here prior.  

11. ISPAHAN DELO - Held 17L ninth at a minor venue nine days ago. Looking 

for a first victory at the 15th time of asking.  

12. IBIZA GRIFF - Fair 7L fifth at Beaumont-de-Lomagne a month ago. Step 

forward needed.  

13. ITUMELANG PAULOIS - Held 8.25L fifth at a minor venue nine days ago. 

Capable of better.  

14. ISALYS MESLOISE - Fair 10L fourth at this track just under four weeks 

ago. Claims on 1.25L second at Beaumont-de-Lomagne prior.  

15. IQUEM NARCY - Broke his maiden when winning by 2L here eleven days 

ago. Strong claims.  



Summary 

INKA DU VIVIER (6) can maintain her unbeaten record upped in grade 

following a 4.25L victory at Gournay. IGRAINE DOTHRAK (5) makes the 

shortlist. May go one place better than when 1.25L second at this venue. 

IQUEM NARCY (15) enters calculations having won by 2L at this course. IDEAL 

DE CALVETI (1) is another to consider after winning by 1.25L at Pont-de-

Vivaux. 

Selections 

INKA DU VIVIER (6) - IGRAINE DOTHRAK (5) - IQUEM NARCY (15) - 

IDEAL DE CALVETI (1)  



Race 4 

1. FEDOR D'HERIPRE - Fair 6L sixth at Grenade last month. Claims on earlier 

form.  

2. FOR NO ONE - Held 7L eighth at Chatelaillon last month. Capable of better.  

3. FARAON DU PALAIS - Down the field 12th on grass sixteen days ago. More 

required.  

4. FIDJI DES THUYAS - DQ two most recent starts. Minor role likely.  

5. FIESTA FROMENTRO - Midfield finish when 8.5L seventh at Cherbourg in 

early April. Others make more appeal.  

6. FIONA MAZA - Below par 8L ninth at Chatelaillon last month. Likely to find 

a few too good.  

7. FAN DE STAR - Seventh beaten 12L at Royan sixteen days ago. 

Improvement needed.  

8. FLAMME DE GINAI - Held 14L eighth at Chartres in early April. Best 

watched.  

9. FIRST DE CHOISEL - Good 3.5L third at this track just under four weeks 

ago. Of note running barefoot.  

10. FILOU DE SITA - Yet to hit top form this spell including a DQ here eleven 

days ago. Others hold more obvious claims. 

11. FLASH DE LA NOE - Good 3L fourth at this track eleven days ago. Notable 

runner without shoes. 

12. FLORE DE CENTULE - Fair 4.5L sixth at Montauban sixteen days ago. 

Claims on 10L second at Castelsarrasin prior. 

13. FIRST DES LOUANGES - Held 15L seventh at a minor track last month. 

Looking for a first victory at the 30th time of asking.  

14. FIUMORBO - Held 19L tenth at this track in April. Others make more 

appeal.  

15. FIRST LADY - Fourth beaten 3L at Montauban sixteen days ago. Strong 

claims.  



Summary 

FIRST LADY (15) may register a second course victory having finished 3L 

fourth at Montauban. Shortlisted. FLASH DE LA NOE (11) can be considered 

for the win. Ran 3L fourth at this track and could build on that effort. In the mix. 

FIRST DE CHOISEL (9) is expected to play a role following a 3.5L third at this 

circuit. FEDOR D'HERIPRE (1) is another to consider. Beaten 6L sixth at 

Grenade. 

Selections 

FIRST LADY (15) - FLASH DE LA NOE (11) - FIRST DE CHOISEL (9) - 

FEDOR D'HERIPRE (1)  



Race 5 

1. GOLD DE CAHOT - DQ two most recent starts at this track including eleven 
days ago. Others preferred.  

2. GALVESTON - Down the field at Chatelaillon in October. More needed on 
return from a break.  

3. GINKGO DES PLANS - Good 0.25L second at Eauze just over a week ago. 
Notable runner without shoes. 

4. GEANT DE PAPIER - DQ on three of his last four starts including here eleven 
days ago. Minor role likely.  

5. GARLIC BREAD - Fair 4.5L sixth at this track eleven days ago. Step forward 
required.  

6. GOLAN HEIGHTS - DQ on two of his last three starts including at a minor 
venue nine days ago. Others make more appeal.  

7. GIGOLO PAN - Successful by 2.25L at a country venue sixteen days ago. 
Of note running barefoot. 

8. GALANT DU LOIR - 22 race maiden finished a held 36L ninth at Montauban 
last month. Claims on earlier efforts.  

9. GOLF DE CEJY - Good 1.25L second here first up four weeks back. Bold 
show expected running barefoot. 

10. GABOR DE TOUCHYVON - Placed third when beaten 5.5L at Cholet just 
under two weeks ago. Notable contender.  

11. GIRELLO - Held 6.5L seventh at Chatelaillon just over two weeks ago. 
Improvement needed.  

12. GIN FIZZ D'UN SOIR - Nose second at Vire nine days ago. Strong claims 
racing barefoot. 

13. GIORGIO DE NAPPES - Below par ninth at a minor track nine days ago. 
Others hold more obvious claims.  

14. GAJAC - Good 3.5L fourth at Montauban sixteen days ago. One to note.  

15. GAI LOGIS - Completed a four-timer when winning by 0.25L at Eauze eight 
days ago. Leading contender without shoes.  

16. GENTLEMAN LOVER - Fair 4.25L fifth at Hyeres seventeen days ago. 
Needs to put two most recent efforts behind him.  



Summary 

GAI LOGIS (15) came home 0.25L clear of his rivals at Eauze and can deliver 

a fifth consecutive victory. Leading contender. GIN FIZZ D'UN SOIR (12) makes 

the shortlist. Finished a nose second at Vire. GOLF DE CEJY (9) enters 

calculations on the back of a 1.25L second at this circuit when returning from a 

break. GINKGO DES PLANS (3) is another to consider having been beaten 

0.25L runner-up in the previously mentioned Eauze event. 

Selections 

GAI LOGIS (15) - GIN FIZZ D'UN SOIR (12) - GOLF DE CEJY (9) - GINKGO 

DES PLANS (3)  



Race 6 

1. ECHIQUIER - Runner-up on two of his last three starts including beaten 11L 

at Beaumont-de-Lomagne a month ago. Notable runner.  

2. EXTREME CHARM - Fair 7.5L sixth at Neuborg first up two weeks back. 

Step forward needed.  

3. ETOILE D'HAUFOR - Down the field 14L 11th at Castillonnes last month. 

Best watched.  

4. ELECTRA STAR - DQ at Montauban sixteen days ago. Claims on her 

second at the same track prior. Races barefoot. 

5. ELIXIR CASTELETS - Faded late on when 3.25L fourth at Marseille-Borely 

nineteen days ago. One to note.  

6. EKINOA DU PATURAL - DQ in a mounted race at Montauban last month. 

Others preferred.  

7. ELITE DU DOLLAR - Down the field 20L 13th at Bordeaux in early 

December. Likely to improve for the race.  

8. ERKIS DELAROUGE - DQ at Carpentras just over three weeks ago. 

Improvement required.  

9. ESPOIR IDEAL - Held 23L ninth at Meslay-du-Maine eighteen days ago. 

Minor role likely.  

10. ELITE ANGEL - Held 16L eighth at Grenade last month. Likely to find a few 

too good.  

11. EKIR DE MAI - Good 0.5L third at this track eleven days ago. Bold show 

expected.  

12. EXTREME DESBOIS - Down the field 25L 11th at Royan last month. Others 

preferred.  

13. EIGHT - Runner-up in three consecutive starts prior to a DQ at 

Chateaubriant just over three weeks ago. Strong claims without shoes. 

14. EVISTO BLUES - Returning from a break when 11th at this track eleven 

days ago. Improvement likely.  



Summary 

EKIR DE MAI (11) may deliver a victory following a 0.5L third at this venue. 

EIGHT (13) makes the shortlist. In good form prior to a DQ at Chateaubriant. 

ELIXIR CASTELETS (5) can play a role in the finish. Ran 3.25L fourth at 

Marseille-Borely and could build on that effort. ECHIQUIER (1) warrants 

thought after managing an 11L second at Beaumont-de-Lomagne. 

Selections 

EKIR DE MAI (11) - EIGHT (13) - ELIXIR CASTELETS (5) - ECHIQUIER (1)  



Race 7 

1. HELECTRIK DE SUCE - DQ at a minor track nine days ago. Others 

preferred.  

2. HAPPY FAMILY AR - DQ at Caen just over six weeks ago. More needed.  

3. HICOKO DU SOLEIL - Winner of three of his last four starts including by 

2.25L at Beaumont-de-Lomagne last month. Leading contender without shoes. 

4. HASPARNE DUEM - Given a break since finishing a nose second at 

Beaumont-de-Lomagne in early April. Bold show expected.  

5. HERMES D'ECOTAY - Nose second at Vincennes at the end of April. Strong 

claims running barefoot. 

6. HASTRONAUTE - Victorious by 0.5L at Vincennes last month. Hard to beat.  

Summary 

HASTRONAUTE (6) can register a fifth win after seven starts by defying a 25m 

handicap having won by 0.5L at Vincennes. Leading contender. HICOKO DU 

SOLEIL (3) makes the shortlist. Produced a 2.25L victory at Beaumont-de-

Lomagne. HERMES D'ECOTAY (5) enters calculations on the back of a nose 

second at Vincennes. HASPARNE DUEM (4) is another to consider having 

been beaten a nose runner-up at Beaumont-de-Lomagne. 

Selections 

HASTRONAUTE (6) - HICOKO DU SOLEIL (3) - HERMES D'ECOTAY (5) - 

HASPARNE DUEM (4)  



Race 8 

1. CRACKOR DE FORGAN - Held 9.5L seventh at Eauze last week. Others 
make more appeal.  

2. FAKIR MERITE - Good 0.75L fourth at this track last month. Bold show 
expected.  

3. GANGSTER DU WALLON - Runner-up beaten 1.75L at Vichy two weeks 
ago. Strong claims running barefoot. 

4. CLYDE DE LA ROCHE - Fair 5L fifth at Niort at the end of last month. More 
required.  

5. BUNKER DU PRIEURE - Held 13L ninth at this track last month. Others hold 
more obvious claims.  

6. BE COOL D'EB - Fair 3L seventh at Vincennes last month. More required.  

7. CASTING DE CHENU - Successful by 4L at Marseille-Borely just under three 
weeks ago. Top chance without shoes. 

8. FOXTROT SEA - Good 3L fourth at Chatelaillon 23 days ago. Of note in this 
race.  

9. CARNAVAL DU VIVIER - DQ at Enghien ten days ago. Leading contender 
having been in good form prior. Races barefoot. 

10. COCKTAIL JULINO - Absent since finishing 8.5L tenth at this track in 
November. Others make more appeal.  

11. CLARCK SOTHO - Good 2.25L third at Bordeaux in December. Notable 
runner.  

Summary 

CASTING DE CHENU (7) can play a hand in the finish having won by 4L at 
Marseille-Borely. CARNAVAL DU VIVIER (9) is shortlisted having 
demonstrated good form when winning by 1.25L at Vincennes on his 
penultimate start. FAKIR MERITE (2) enters calculations having been beaten 
0.75L when fourth at this circuit. In the mix. GANGSTER DU WALLON (3) is 
another to consider following a 1.75L second at Vichy. 

Selections 

CASTING DE CHENU (7) - CARNAVAL DU VIVIER (9) - FAKIR MERITE (2) 
- GANGSTER DU WALLON (3) 

 


